
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
DPS-Monarch/CIR/SCY/2025-26/204 Date: 05.01.2025 

From Principal’s desk…. 

 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings of the day! 

 

I hope you had a wonderful winter break and are ready for an exciting and productive Term 2 at 
DPS Monarch International School. 

 

We are pleased to inform you that Mr. Kapil Christopher has joined us as the new 
Headmaster of Middle School (Grades 5 to 8). 

 

Mr. Kapil Christopher brings with him a wealth of experience, having worked in reputable 
educational institutions in Indonesia and China. We are confident that his leadership and 
expertise will greatly benefit our students and the middle school community. 

 

For any matters related to the middle school, you can reach out to Mr. Kapil Christopher at 
kapil@misdoha.com . Thank you for your continued support as we strive to provide the best 
learning environment for your children. 

 
Warm regards, 
 
 

 

Meenal Bakshi 

School Principal 

 

Our Motto 
Education with a difference 

Our Vision 
DPS Monarch International School will deliver learning excellence that is child-centric, value-based, and technology- 
driven. 

Our Mission 
DPS Monarch International School will ensure that students add value to their community and make the world a better 
place to live. 
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